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Dear Editor:

I think Raul Legaspi who wrote a letter to the editor about building a bus depot out at the old Pacific Shooter's Rifle Range

doesn't know what he is talking about.

First off, it's way too far out to make it a reasonable bus depot. Second, I live in the area and I am tired of so many empty,

useless busses racing up and down what should be a quiet residential neighbourhood.

It's bad enough that when me, my family, and countless other families try to enjoy the trails and cycling along the old Lillooet

Road, we get nearly run over by the workers from the water filtration plant in their hillbilly pick-up trucks. Speed bumps seem

to be more of a challenge to achieve the most air rather than a deterrent to adjust speed, quite frankly.

So if they are going to consider building another bus depot, they better find another spot 'cause the residents of Lynnmour

and throughout the Lillooet Road area won't stand for it.

Georgia Hughes

North Vancouver
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